
2021 District Parental Engagement

Due to Covid 19 restrictions visitors/parents are not
being allowed to enter schools.  K-12 faculty and
staff are communicating with parents/families
through e mail, remind, and phone calls.  All
parents/families are encouraged to contact their
child’s teachers with any questions or concerns.

Parents/families of students in grades 5-12 can
check their child’s grades through the HAC program.
All links are found on the district website to make
access easy for parents/families.

Pre-K - 4 will be sending home Math/Literacy Night
packets in November.  The packets will contain
activities that can be done at home and a new book
for each student.

The District will make changes to our Parental
Engagement activities as guidelines are changed for
Covid 19.


